
All Saints Sunday, November 6 

On All Saints Sunday, we remember the saints who have passed away in the past year. We will 

read the name of each person, light a candle, and toll a bell in memory of our loved ones. 

You are invited to submit the names of those you would like to remember who have passed 

away since November 1, 2021.  Please fill out this form and email it to office@noumc.org, send 

it to the church office, attention Megan Howe, or put it in the Administrative Assistant’s 

mailbox outside the church office by Monday, October 31.   
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